From: Scot Murray

Sent: 22 June 2022 12:05

To: Planning Planning

Subject: GOSH plan

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Council,

Re Application number 2022/2255/P

I'm very much in opposition to the Great Ormond Street Hospital plan. GOSH could build an archway from Guilford Street to the private hospital road at Powis Place and avoid the nuisance for its neighbors. Please have them amend the plan.

Sincerely yours, Scot Murray